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EDITORS

This summer, after thirty-one years of distinguished service, Peter
Walcot resigned as editor on what was for him a matter of principle.
Ian McAuslan now becomes Senior Editor, with responsibility for the
New Surveys in the Classics series. Two new editors have been
appointed, Dr Katherine Clarke of St Hilda’s College, Oxford and
Dr Christopher Burnand of Tonbridge School. All submissions to the
journal and all correspondence, other than that relating directly to the
New Surveys series, should now be sent to Dr Clarke.

Christopher Rowe
Chairman, Classical Association Journals Board
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